
Dear Committee Members, 
 
I urge you to pass the National Popular Vote bill on to the floor of the House.  I know many of the 
members of your committee are sponsors of the bill, and I know the history of the bill in the House from 
previous sessions.  I am looking forward to seeing Oregon joining the NPVIC.  Thank you for your work.   
 
Eric Halperin, O. D. 
Gearhart OR 
 


